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PBIS Recognition Celebration Game Day! 
 On Friday, January 28th, students will be recognized 

for their efforts of being Safe, Respectable, and 

Responsible.  They will celebrate with a two hour 

recognition celebration of purposeful, active play.  Using 

critical thinking, movement, and problem solving, students 

will move from station to station where they will be 

actively engaged in board, card, and movement games and 

activities.   

BOOK FAIR 
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming 
the week of February 21st through 
the 25th.  Students will have the 
opportunity to view and purchase 
books and other novelty items in 
the school Library.  A list of books 
and supplies available to purchase 
and order will be sent home the 
week prior to the book fair.  Mark 

your calendars! 

FACTS OF THE DAY 
Dear Families, 

Attached to this month’s newsletter you will find a copy of this month’s 
“facts of the day”.  Students are quizzed and reminded of  each daily 
fact through out the school day.  Use this calendar to reinforce math 
facts being taught at school and to start a fun family time with your 
student each day.  

WINTER SESSION  

AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM 

A survey for the after school winter 
session program sign-ups will be sent 
home the week of January 24th.  The 
winter session will begin Monday, 

February 14th and run through Tuesday, 
March 15th.  Please note:  A snack will 
be provided and parents will need to 

provide transportation home. 



 

Williams Elementary School Vision 

Statement 
 

Williams Elementary School is 

committed to creating a nurturing 

environment in which each child is 

encouraged to  

become a life long learner 

 

Dear Parents and Community, 

You are invited to attend the January 5, 2011 board meeting at 
the District Office @ 6:30pm.  The topic will cover the 
Woodland Charter School Proposal.  Regardless of your position 
for or against this initiative, please come out and voice your 
opinion. 

SPECIAL ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

“FOR PARENTS” 

 

Starting in December Williams Elementary School 
began to recognize the families of students who have 
achieved perfect attendance.  Every two weeks, the 
names of students who have been at school on time all 
day, every day will be placed in a drawing for a $5.00 
Dutch Bros gift card.  We would like to thank you for 
your part in getting your child to school each day! 


